
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Chapter Liaison Report 
 

Dear Mr. President, 
 
I am happy to report that overall Chapters operated and navigated this unique season successfully and 
safely.  Although participation wasn’t great, it wasn’t non-existent either. Those committed to playing the 
game and those seeing the value in participating seemed to make it work. A big thank you to all the host 
professionals, host sites, and to Justin and staff on the section level for all their efforts in maintaining 
events and some normalcy for all of us.  
 
Furthermore, after conferring with Diane, I am additionally happy to report that the transition to BlueGolf 
went well overall. A majority of host sites utilized the software keeping things very streamlined at the 
home office.  We’d just ask this spring that each Chapter reminds its members that they need to register 
properly and prior to deadlines in order to participate.   
 
It is our hope to keep things moving in this positive direction in the future. 
 
This concludes my report. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Shaun Bezilla, Chapter Liaison 
 
 

 


